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Another week in the high school seems to have raced by. 



The Matric Dance was awesome…
Our Grade 12s celebrated a significant milestone for them at their Matric Dance on Friday evening
last week. Our young adults looked amazing, dancing the night away on the dancefloor – it really
was a wonderful night. A huge vote of thanks to our staff involved in making the evening so
memorable for our pupils.
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Parent consultations

Monday evening was parent consultation evening. Thank you to all parents and guardians who
were able to meet with their child’s teachers. A reminder to any parents who were unable to

attend, that you are welcome to contact Reception to make arrangements to meet your child’s
teachers at a more convenient time.






Grade 12 Geography outing…
Our Grade 12 Geographers are out-and-about today with Mr Rafemoyo. This outing is part of their
portfolio requirements, and we look forward to hearing about how much they have learnt today.






PEPPS Winter Challenge
Our netball, soccer, chess, and debate teams are off to PEPPS Polokwane early tomorrow

morning for the Winter Challenge. The bus departs Ridgeway at 06:30 in the morning – don’t
over-sleep tomorrow, your team of teachers will be eager to get on the road. Teams should be

back at Ridgeway around 14:00 in the afternoon but we will update parents via the D6 once the
bus leaves PEPPS for its return journey.
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Preparing for Saturday...
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Photo Day – Thursday 3 August

Today is the deadline for orders. Thank you for submitting your order forms and payments
timeously, it is appreciated.






Rugby Champions…
Six of our senior boys played for the Triegies rugby team in the finals in Polokwane on Saturday.

Despite a late night at the Matric Dance on Friday night, the team was crowned Limpopo
Champions. Pascal Bessong was Man-of the-Match. Well done gents.


























Mr & Ms Ridgeway College
Our pageant night is scheduled for Saturday 5 August. This promises to be a ‘classy’ event and I
am looking forward to this 1st – time event at Ridgeway College. Information regarding ticket

pricing and sales has been shared, please come along, support and enjoy the night.
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Open Day tomorrow
We host our Open Day tomorrow from 08:00 – 12:00 for all prospective pupils and parents. We will

be welcoming just over 60 children on to site, core subject assessments will be completed, and
our teachers will keep the pupils busy with some ‘fun’ activities during the morning.


































Grade 9 English Common Assessments
Our Grade 9 pupils will be writing their English Common Assessment on Wednesday 2 August –

all the best.
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